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FOIA Request - IMSA 

FOIA Officer <foia@imsa.edu> 

 
Thank you for writing to the Illinois Mathematics and Science Academy (IMSA) with your request for information 
pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 

On 02/08/2024, you submitted a FOIA request for the following records: 
For the last three school years {2021-2022, 2022-2023, 2023-2024): How many students were not required to pay IMSA's student fees because they were enrolled 

exclusively as day students? 

Response: 0. No students met the criteria, "enrolled exclusively as day students" 

Best Regards, 

_Redacted_, FOIA Officer 
Illinois Mathematics and Science Academy 
1500 Sullivan Road 
Aurora, IL 60506 
630-907-5022


